
 

MINISTRY OF AGRO-INDUSTRY AND FOOD SECURITY 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

CROW CONTROL CAMPAIGN 2021 

 
The National Parks and Conservation Service (NPCS), falling under the aegis of the Ministry of 

Agro-Industry and Food Security, is undertaking a Crow Control Campaign from 30 August to 

01 October 2021. 

  

On many occasions, the NPCS has been apprised by the public and private organizations of several 

cases related to crow nuisance in certain regions of the island. 

 

For the NPCS to undertake a successful Crow Control Campaign, the collaboration of the public 

is being sought and is kindly invited to provide information in relation with the place of occurrence, 

feeding and nesting sites and the time of sighting of crows. 

Contact details of the NPCS are as follows: 

• During Office hours:    464-4053, 464-4471 

• After Office hours and Weekends:  5251-1195, 5251-1981 or 5256-4896 

• Email:      npcs@govmu.org 
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